
District Nine Meeting 

June 28th, 2014 

The Silva Home, 17031 Dolores Lane, Sonora, California 95370 

Meeting started at 2 PM.  Members present were: District Nine 
Director, Norm Blackburn, Rodney, Mary Ann Silva, Ed Reed, Beverly 
Picard, Vic DeVictoria, Ken Williams, Gene Deaver, and Doug Brawner.  
Guest included Robert Henwood, Mary Mejia and Don Juers. 

Norm welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for 
coming and supporting their hobby. There was no minutes read. 

Old business:  Doug Brawner wanted to know what the status of the 
ABS membership roster is.  Norm said that it was voted to have a 
national roster at last years All American and there would be a place on 
the annual membership application for members to opt in if they 
wanted to be included on a public roster.  He said that he will check 
into that. 

New business:  Ed Reed suggested listing the show winners to top five 
in each division since the shows are getting so small.  The consensus of 
the members present was that everyone needs recognition and it was a 
positive tool that was being used to promote members birds. 

Norm talked about articles needed to be printed in the ABS Bulletin.  
Suggested that we all need to get involved and take pictures and 
summit articles. 

Ed motioned and Beverly seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting 
was over at 2:35 PM. 


